
ANNOUNCEMENT – CALL FOR PAPERS

VIII.  International Afro-Asiatic Congress
11th – 13th September 2008, at the University of Naples “L’Orientale”, Italy

This Congress takes place after those of Paris (1969), London (1970), Florence (1974),
Marburg (1983), Vienna (1987), Moscow (1994), and Berlin (2004).

It is devoted to all aspects of Afro-Asiatic (or Hamito-Semitic) linguistics

UNIVERSITÀ DEGLI STUDI DI NAPOLI “L’ORIENTALE”
FACOLTÀ DI STUDI ARABO ISLAMICI E DEL MEDITERRANEO

Dipartimento di Studi e Ricerche su Africa e Paesi Arabi

Registration for the Naples congress should contain:
NAME AND ADDRESS (preferably e-mail AND snail mail)

TITLE OF PAPER AND ABSTRACT (1 page in PDF format)

Registrations should be addressed exclusively by e-mail to:
Sergio Baldi

mailto: sbaldi@iuo.it
Subject: AFRO-ASIATIC CONGRESS

Tel. 0039-081-6909742 • Fax 0039-081-5515386

Deadline for submitting title and abstract:
January 31, 2008

Papers should be delivered preferably in English or French, but Italian and German are accepted.

Lodgings:
PLANNED DATES OF ARRIVAL (suggested: Wednesday, 10th September)

AND DEPARTURE (suggested: Sunday, 14th September)
ACCOMMODATION (http://www.iuo.it/diprapa/DSRAPA/Come_raggiungerci.htm)

Further details will be found in a second circular


